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D R O P   S P O T  

As I am writing this newsletter 50 children are in 
the hall together enjoying a movie and a special 
treat of chips and nuggets. A special thanks to 
Mrs Hedley and Miss Roberts for organizing such 
a wonderful event and thank you to Mr Bal for 
the yummy food!.  
It has been another busy week at Dropmore. 
Reception have spent lots of time outside in the 
sunshine being Autumn Detectives this week.  The 
children have spotted lots of different coloured 
leaves and loved using the wheelbarrows and 
brooms to help to sweep them up in their 
outdoor area.  They have also learnt about 
animals that hibernate and built some amazing 
'hedgehog hideaways'. Year 1 has had a fantastic 
week learning all about verbs (our "what 
doing?"/ action words) in the traditional poem of 
Hickory, dickory dock! They have even been 
learning about the common suffixes of -ing and -
ed to show present and past tense. In maths they 
have begun to explore subtraction as a way of 
breaking numbers apart using objects, pictures 
and by writing number sentences. Year 2 have 
planned and written their quest story this week. 
In maths they have been introduced to column 
addition. In their topic lessons, Year 1 and Year 
2 have been weaving, using a variety of 
materials, with some wonderful end results! In PE  
they have been applying the volleyball skills 
learnt this term in small game situations, ready 
for some matches next week. Next week we will 
be finalizing our Harvest performances and look 
forward to sharing this with you! We are also 
hoping to receive many donations for the Slough 
foodbank. We will set up an area at the front for 
you to drop them off. Thank you for your 
support. I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Friday 23rd: half term starts  

 
Weaving 

 
Collecting leaves 

 
Year 2 Basketball  

 
Movie night 

 

www.dropmore infant .eschools .co .uk  
of f ice@dropmore .bucks .sch.uk  

01753 -  644403 

 

 10th: Arjun 

 15th: Imogen 

 15th Yusuf 

AWARD 
 Mrs Cooper, for giving me 

a gold piece of paper. 
From Emmie 

 Sebby, for helping me with 
my weaving.  
From Emmie 

 Kyran, for giving me the 
last piece of silver paper. 
From Lily Weaver 

 Shiloh, for helping me pick 
up all the coats.  
From Mrs Emmett 

 James, for helping me tuck 
the chairs in. 
From Eloise  

 Sophia, for looking after 
me when I fell off the 
climbing frame. 
From Aria 

 
Jaden - Year 2 

For an excellent start to his quest 
story. 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
Rowan - Year 2 

For his brilliant attitude and 
challenging himself in maths. 

 

 

 
 Alexander, for persevering 

with his weaving. 
 Arjun, for focus and hard work 

in weaving. 
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